
Good Afternoon,  
   
Please share these updates with your staff to support their implementation of the Delta Math RtI Program. 
 

1.  Summer Readiness and Progress Screeners 

▪ Access to online summer screeners will be available if your district representative completes the “Register 
to use Summer Screeners” form on the Contact Us support page.  Please complete the registration form by 
May 15, 2024 to provide enough time to process new enrollment data. 
 

▪ To maximize instructional time during the summer, many schools are using “screening-up” data collected 
in May to identify unfinished learning that can be supported during summer learning opportunities. 

 

2.  2023-24 Data Availability 

▪ On June 14, the OAISD technology department will save all student results for each standard.  On June 15, 
this data will be available in the Additional Reports for as long as your district participates with the Delta 
Math RtI Program.  To request your district’s username and password, complete the form “Help Desk for 
Current Participants” on the Contact Us support page.  
 

▪ On June 14, the OAISD technology department will remove all 2023-24 enrollment and student data  
from the screening and reporting platform to prepare for the 2024-25 school year.  
 

3.  Kindergarten Readiness Screeners and Number Sense  

▪ The kindergarten readiness screener is designed as a one-on-one interview.  Educators can record student 
responses directly into the student’s online screener, or they can record student responses on paper to 
transfer into the online screener at a later time. 
 

▪ The Delta Math RtI Program Number Sense Overview was recently developed to support educators in 
their understanding of number sense.  This document includes visual models that are integrated 
throughout Delta Math RtI Program intervention lessons and targeted practice.  Quick links are also 
provided to download instructional resources for each number sense readiness standard.  
 

▪ Progress monitoring for the kindergarten readiness standards is scheduled to be developed this spring and 
summer.  Each standard will be aligned to number sense games listed on page 2 of the Number Sense 
Overview so that progress monitoring data can be collected while observing students at play. 

 

4.  Secondary Math Geometry Readiness  

▪ The geometry readiness screeners have been modified throughout this pilot year to reflect feedback we 
have received from regional math consultants and teachers.  
  

▪ The next resources to be developed for each geometry readiness standard will include quick checks, 
growth charts, visual guided practice, and hands-on activities when appropriate.  This work will begin 
during the summer and continue throughout the 2024-25 school year. 

 

 
Please email me at mklavon@oaisd.org if you have questions or would like to request implementation support. 

Have a great day! 
 
Mike Klavon 
Ottawa Area ISD 
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